
APPENDIX E 
 

MINUTE OF EXECUTIVE OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 26 
SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
 
25  COUNCIL HOUSING ASSET MANAGEMENT STRATEGY & CAPITAL 

PROGRAMME PROCUREMENT APPROACH  
 

 Consideration was given to the report of the Director of Housing and 
Inclusion that advised that following consideration by Cabinet at its 
meeting on 10 September 2019 the report ‘Council Housing Asset 
Management Strategy and Capital Programme Procurement Approach' 
had been referred to this Committee for consideration with a request that 
any agreed comments be referred to the next meeting of Council.   
 
The Deputy Property Services Manager attended the meeting, provided 
an overview, clarification on the issues raised and responded to 
questions. 
 
RESOLVED:  That the report be noted. 
 

 


